Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 12:10 PM
To: ‘Eric Price'

Subject: RE: Case #R0O0000394

Hello Eric,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the report described below for case RO394 is extended to January
15, 2016.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791

jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Eric Price [mailto:eprice@groundzeroanalysis.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 11:23 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
Subject: Case #R00000394

Hello Jerry,

| am writing in regards to the correspondence you sent on November 3, 2015 requesting a Low-Threat Case Closure
Policy Site Evaluation Report by December 15, 2015.

We have just received the data from the 4™ quarter sampling event and are drafting the second semi-annual
groundwater monitoring report. | would like more time to review the most recent data and prepare the LTCCP Report.
May we have a thirty day extension on the December 15" date.

Thank you,

Eric L. Price
Senior Geologist, P.G. 8414

Ground Zero Analysis, Inc.
1172 Kansas Avenue
Modesto, CA 95351

(209) 522-4119 office

(209) 522-4227 fax

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:

This communication constitutes an electronic communication within the meaning of the Electronic Communications
Privacy Act, 18 USC 2510, and its disclosure is strictly limited to the recipient intended by the sender of this message. This
communication may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient and receipt by
anyone other than the intended recipient does not constitute a loss of the confidential or privileged nature of the
communications. Any review or distribution by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please
contact the sender by return electronic mail and delete all copies of this communication.
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